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Is focusing on transferring the Front Desk Functionality into the single integrated 

Management Control Website Software.  

 

In addition to the previously facilitated communication from the BOD to Owners via 

“aquariuscondo.net,” the new management system will closely follow visitors, guests 

and renters by registering them on the central data base and enabling Security service 

properly control all entries. Also, access to Community Documents, Concierge service 

of packages, Valet Parking, payments to the Association are among services eventually 

integrated into the on-line central controlled system. 

 

IT Committee recommended selection of one provider out of three proposals. The 

Contract has been signed, functional specification and data transfer from the old system 

initiated.  

 

The first, back-bone, implementation could be operational in 2-nd Quarter. This 

supposed to be timely with the new lobby, requires restored gates control.  Security 

cameras and WI-FI accessibility. The Office employees will have to be properly trained 

and organized. The task looks ambitious, but we must be able to do it.  

 

Sam Schmuter, Information and Technology Committee Chairperson 


